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Dear Committee Members, 

The last two federal elections saw an individual spending an inordinate amount of money on advertising,
obviously intending to further their business interests. I believe we should be looking at urgently implementing
a spending cap on parties and individuals to prevent this type of activity which is clearly anti-democratic and
dangerous to the integrity of our voting system.

Yours sincerely,
Shane  Sullivan

___________________________
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